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22nd May 1337

Dear Doctor Padley,

l:y secretary tells me that she had a word with

you regarding the meeting of the Board of Governors 

Federation which ia to be held

of Financial

on «Vedneaday next. It now tunas

out that I am not likely to be back from an out of town engagement 

am afraid I ah >11 not be able to 

îfcwever, it appears as if the major iesue 

settled", and on that I congratulate all those

at that hour and therefore I

attend. were now

concerned.

Yours sincerely.

Dr. Frank Pedley,
- 7inane al Fed©ration, 

1421 -xtwater Aveano, 
MONTREAL. QÜ2.


